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The workshop within the „Environmental protection“ Working group of the CILAP Project was held on
Vlašić on 13-14 November 2017. Behalf of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property
Affairs was Mr. Tomislav Tomić, and behalf of the Republic Administration for Geodetic and Real
Property Affairs was Mrs. Nevena Špirić, Mr. Davor Đukić, Mrs. Bojana Babić and Mrs. Željana Žugić.

On this workshop was conducted a review on achieved results for period 2016-2017, a monitoring matrix
of the action plan was updated and a plan for next year was defined. Representatives of both geodetic
administrations defined certain indicators related to the reduced fuel consumption, fuel oil and printing
paper, and on increase of the e-services, of spatial data users and bigger number of agreements on spatial
data, which are shared with other institutions.
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